Provmce of Nueva Vlzcaya

PROVINCIAL SOCIAL WELFARE & DEVELOPMENT OFFICE

Capitol Compound, Bayombong .

Email: pswdo@plgu.nuevavizcaya.gov.ph BAGONG PILIPINAS

January 24, 2024

ORLANDO P. MANUEL, Ph. D. kL
Schools Division Superintendent 123 [2¢
Province of Nueva Vizcaya 10/

Subject: 2025 Safer Internet Day (SID) Celebration and Child Sexual Abuse Awareness

Week (CSAAW)
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This has reference to the observance of the 2025 Safer Internet Day (SID) Celebration and
Child Sexual Abuse Awareness Week (CSAAW) every second (2") week of February.

Relative to this, may we request that all the school guidance counselors participate in a
webinar organized by the Department of Social Welfare and Development Office (DSWD)-
Regional Committee on Antl-Trafflckmg and Violence Against Women and their Children
(RCAT- VAW) entitled 2025 Safer Internet Day (SID) Celebration and Child Sexual Abuse
Awareness Week (CSAAW) on February 13, 2025, at 1:00 PM via Google Meet with the link:
meet.google.com/aia-swfe-rti.

This webinar aims to raise awareness on safer internet practices and the prevention of child
sexual abuse. It will provide valuable insights and strategies to help guidance counselors

support students in these critical areas.

Thank you and we look forward to your usual cooperation.

Respectfully yours,

FLORDELINA C. GRANADA, RSW
Provificial Social Welfafe and Development Ofﬁcet).
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